
 

Change to the Register of 

Political Parties – Rex Patrick 

Team 

On 8 July 2022, Joanne Reid, Assistant Commissioner and authorised officer, updated the Register 

of Political Parties to reflect the change in status of Rex Patrick Team from a ‘Parliamentary party’ to 

a ‘non-Parliamentary party’. 


